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Monday 13th December 2021 
Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell 
 
Tuesday 14th December 2021 
Party Day 
 
Thursday 16th December 2021 
Last day of Term 4 for students 
 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 
First day of Term 1 
Year 1 - 6 Students return 
 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 - 
Thursday 3rd February 2022 
Kinder 2022 - Best Start Interviews 
 
Friday 4th February 2022 
Kinder commence 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp Australia  
Before and After School Care  

Please call Cameron 
(Co-Ordinator) 
0417 768 636  

and leave a message 
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Presentation Day Organisation 

On Monday of  13 December (Week 11), we will be holding our end of year awards presentations. 
Obviously, because of COVID considerations, we have been forced to make a number of changes to the 
format of the assemblies. Regrettably, we are unable to invite parents / carers onto our site to attend the 
presentations. However, we will be offering a link to a live stream of all events. I apologise for the change, 
as I appreciate that our families enjoy being present as their child receives their award, but this decision 
has been made by the Department of Education. If your child will receive an award, at one of our four end 
of year assemblies, we will inform families and provide a Zoom link to the event.  

· Friday 10 December @ 9:30am - Sports Presentation 

· Monday 13 December @ 9:30am -Years 3-6 Presentation. 

· Monday 13 December @ 10:45am - Leadership Presentation. 

· Monday 13 December @ 12pm - Kindergarten -Year 2 Presentation 

School Leadership 

Voting, to elect our 2022 school leaders, has been completed. Once again, very little has separated our 
candidates, which is not surprising considering the quality of students who have nominated for roles. Next 
Friday (Week 10) we will announce the names of the four students who have been elected to positions, 
but not the positions that they will hold. At Monday’s Week 11 Leadership Assembly, we will officially 
announce the names of our captains and vice-captains for 2022.    

Kindergarten Orientation 

Tomorrow morning we will be welcoming our 2022 Kindergarten students to our school. Having briefly met 
our new school members and their families during Term 3 meetings, tomorrow the cohort will come 
together and work in the Kinder rooms with their classmates. Mrs Hanks will put our students through their 
paces and provide an opportunity for them to experience big school activities. Our new students will also 
meet their buddies for the first time during tomorrow’s orientation.  

P&C AGM  

Last Monday our P&C held their 2021 Annual General Meeting. The meeting, held via zoom,  resulted in 
the election of a full executive and the establishment of key sub committees. On behalf of the Morpeth 
school community, I would like to congratulate Sharyn McLean (President), Jodette Clark (Secretary), 
Ryan Flanagan (Treasurer), Karen Fitzherbert and Caitlin Burke (Vice-Presidents) who will represent our 
P&C as elected 2021-2022 executive members. I would also like to thank our previous P&C for their 
excellent contributions to our school during 2021.   

End of Year—Other Key Dates 

As mentioned, our end of year sports assembly (Friday of Week 10) and class and leadership 
presentations (Monday of Week 11) have been scheduled. In what will be an incredibly hectic final 
Monday of the term, we will be holding our Year 6 farewell that evening. Party day will be held on the 
following day, Tuesday 14 December.  We envisage that Semester 2 reports will be sent home on party 
day. As if the week couldn’t get any busier, we will also be conducting the final phase of the tender 
process for our 2022 Out of School Hours (OoSH) service provider and the announcement, via merit 
selection, of our substantive School Administration Officer. We are also expecting news regarding the 
commencement of our Admin rebuild.  

It’s fair to say that the coming weeks will be a tad busy!   

Peter Edmonds 



 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner/P&C Meeting -  
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ĞŤóŃś�ŤŲƙƖĞƭľƖơƖóŦėĐʻķŤóŃśɐĐŲŤ 

ALL WELCOME 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    
Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  

For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  
BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 
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School Banking update from Commonwealth Bank 
For 90 years, our School Banking program has helped children learn about 
money, reinforced the importance of regular savings and provided 
structure for parents to support their children to save.  

Though the program continues to have strong support from schools, 
parents and teachers, recent decisions by some state and territory 
governments because of a review by the corporate regulator mean we 
are unable to continue providing programs in schools, and we have had 
to make a difficult decision to close our School Banking program for all 
government and non-government schools across the country.  

Our School Banking program was established in 1931 at a time when 
having a bank account was not commonplace, and since then we have 
helped more than 15 million Australians take their first financial steps. 
This would not have been possible without the wonderful support we 
have received from schools like yours, including all the parents and 
volunteers, and for this we are deeply grateful. Thank you. 

Even though this is a sad time, School Banking has taught so many young 
Australians, past and present, the value of money and we believe this 
should be celebrated. We have created a place for you to share your 
stories, fondest memories and lessons learnt through the program. To 
share your story and access our financial education resources, please 
visit. Even though the CommBank School Banking program will not be 
returning to your school after this year, you can continue to make 
deposits into your child’s Youthsaver account through online transfers or 
at any CommBank branch. If you need further information please phone 
132 221 or visit your local CommBank branch. 

 


















